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St Lawrence's Church 

www.stlawrencedenton.org.uk 

Notices for the week starting 9th September 2012 

At Greswell Primary School 

Today Denton Carnival  

Monday 
Memorial Service for Pauline Proctor at 

Christ Church Denton 

2:00 pm 

 

Next Sunday 

16th Sept 

Holy Communion 

 

10:45 am 

 

 Last week there was £150.60 in the Pink envelopes for the 

renovation fund.  Many thanks for this. 

 Compassion donations have so far raised £175 to support Michelle’s 

family who has been evacuated from their home due to floods in the 

Philippines. There is a separate plate at the back for any additional 

contributions. Please keep Michelle and her family in your prayers.  

 Following this service, there is the opportunity to join with Denton 

Churches Together to walk in the Carnival.  Please meet up with those 

from other churches on Two Trees Lane, near the school entrance. 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE THIS NOTICE SHEET HOME  

TO REMIND YOU WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS MONTH 



 2 

Family Service 
14th Sunday afterTrinity 

183   Fill your hearts with joy and gladness 

Reading: James 2:1-10, 14-17  

Reading: Mark 7:24 - end  

219  Give thanks with a grateful heart 

325  I believe in Jesus 

205  From heaven you came         

        (During this hymn a collection will be taken)  

Collect 
Almighty God, 
whose only Son has opened for us 
a new and living way into your presence: 
give us pure hearts and steadfast wills 
to worship you in spirit and in truth; 
through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 
who is alive and reigns with you, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. 
Amen 

Intercessions Response 
God, ever with us, 
Be our strength and our Saviour. 

Post Communion Prayer 
Lord God, the source of truth and love, 
keep us faithful to the apostles' teaching and fellowship, 
united in prayer and the breaking of bread, 
and one in joy and simplicity of heart, 
in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 
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Forthcoming Events  

Thursday 20th Sept Mid Week Morning Prayer ~ Pendle 
House 

  9:00 am 

Saturday 22nd Sept Scouts Family Social Evening 
                      ~ St Georges Dane Bank 

  7:00 pm 

Tuesday 25th Sept PCC Meeting ~ Parish Hall   7:30 pm 

Wednesday 26th 
Sept 

Holy Communion at Pendle House   2:00 pm 

Sunday 7th October Harvest Service 10:45 am 

 

 Start Course – will be run during the Autumn for those considering 

confirmation or wanting to explore their faith. Please speak to 

Elizabeth if you may be interested. 

 Scouts Family Social Evening – Saturday 22nd September, 7.00 pm at 

St Georges Dane Bank. An opportunity for our Scout group and St 

Lawrence’s congregation to meet socially. Refreshments, displays by 

youngsters, auction of items, fun and fellowship. Orders for tickets to 

Audrey Maskell.  £3 for adults, £2 for those under 16, 50 p for those 

under 5, £8 for a Family Ticket (2 adults + 2 children) 

 Mini Sale – is planned for Sunday 28th October in the Parish Hall. 

Donations of new and unopened gifts suitable for sale are required. 

Please give donations to Pam Gladwin. 

 Autumn Draw – tickets are still available. Please speak to Pam 
Gladwin. 

 Christ Church, Ashton are holding a concert with the Sale Salvation 
Army Brass Band on Sunday 14th October at 2.30 pm.  Proceeds will go 
to their restoration fund.  Adults £3.50, Children £2.50.  Please ring 
07518 841981 to purchase tickets, or they can be purchased at the 
door. 
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 Reordering Project Update 
 

 The Faculty has been granted - Hooray!! 

 Work will start in the boiler house this week to remove asbestos so 

that the site is clear ready for the main work to begin. 

 

Facilities at Greswell School, Percy Road, Denton M34 2DH 

I visited Greswell on Monday last week and spoke to the caretaker.  She 
had actually wondered whether or not we had been in at all on Sunday!  
We obviously did an excellent job of clearing up after ourselves.  Well 
done to all. 
 
Feedback so far on our new home has been good.  If there are ways 
things could be improved, please let one of us (see below) know. 
 
 
 

Please let Elizabeth, Audrey or Sheila have your feedback on our 

temporary home 


